
 

 

TERM DATES 2016—2017 
 
 

AUTUMN TERM 2016 
 

Friday 25th November 2016 
ST. ANDREW’S DAY 

 
Last Day of Term 

Friday 16th December 2016 
 

SPRING TERM 2017 
 

First Day of Term 
Wednesday 4th January 2017 

Half Term 
Monday 13th—Friday 17th  

February 2017 
Last Day of Term 

Friday 31st March 2017 
 

SUMMER TERM 2017 
 

First Day of Term 
Tuesday 18th April 2017 

Half Term 
Monday 29th May —Friday 2nd 

June 2017 
Last Day of Term 

Friday 21st July 2017 
 

SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED 
 

Monday 1st May 2017 
BANK HOLIDAY 

PPoppy, Poppyoppy, Poppy  
Poppy, poppy what do you say?Poppy, poppy what do you say?  
Wear me on Remembrance Day.Wear me on Remembrance Day.  
Poppy, poppy what do you tell?Poppy, poppy what do you tell?  

Many soldiers in battle fell.Many soldiers in battle fell.  
Poppy, poppy, what should we know?Poppy, poppy, what should we know?  

That peace on earth, should grow and grow.That peace on earth, should grow and grow.  
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Contact us:  
0207 274 7012 

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org 
Children’s blog: www.standrewsallstars.org 

 

St Andrew’s is a   

cashless school.  We  
request that all to    

payments to school are 
made on-line via 

Parentpay.  
 

 

Please do not allow your child to  

bring money to school, as we cannot 
take responsibility if it is lost or  

stolen. 

This week was Interfaith Week at St Andrew’s.   
 

We have been busy learning about and         
respecting other people’s religions.  

 
People from other faiths 
came to school to share 

their beliefs. 
 

The children have been   
writing prayers for peace 
and learning about the            
involvement of people 
from different religions, 

who lost their lives in two 
world wars. 



 

Follow us on Twitter 
@StAndrewsSW9 

Follow us on Facebook 
www.facebook.com/standrewssw9 

School Uniform 
 

At St Andrew’s we are very proud of our School uniform and of the effort 
our parents make to ensure that our children are clean and smart. Most of 

the children are neat and tidy and in full school uniform and members of the 
public comment on our presentation.  

 

Unfortunately there are a few children who are not wearing full school    
uniform and we kindly ask that parents make sure that this is resolved.   

 

If you are unsure about what is suitable, a full uniform list can be found     
on the school’s website. Alternatively you can collect a list from  

the school  office. 
 

We are aware that there were problems with delivery of uniform at the    
beginning of term, however, these problems should now be resolved.  

 

Please note that black school shoes are to be worn during the school day.  
Trainers and plimsolls are only worn for PE and games. The school tie 

should be worn every day.  
 

Uniform checks will be held next week. 

 

Y6 visited the Science Museum 
yesterday.   

 

They had a super time in the 
‘Wonderlab’ area and then 

went to see a really interesting 
IMAX film about stars. 

 


